
Author name: Anonymous 

Date of submission: 22 February 2016 

Submission: Regarding the proposed rate increase by Council. This Council wastes their funding going by the limited visual 
evidence presented by the state of roads in the Shire. A classic example is Old South Road that varies from reasonable to so 
many potholes that to negotiate a way one's driving has to resort to manauvers resembling a snowfield slalom. The 2015 
fatality may very have been attributed to the roads condition.  
 
Then we see the very occasional road gang working on roads - obviously lounging on shovels and funded by rate payers money 
to do so. OK - they are contractors.......but still funded by rate payers and obviously not supervised. 
 
Multiply that across the board into other areas and there is no reason to expect anything different. 
 
I'm an aged pensioner and it is particularly galling to witness this Council having the effrontery to ask for more money when so 
much is wasted. 
 
Instead of getting more money to waste how about Council be compelled to get their act together and become efficient. 
 
Regards 
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